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23rd September 2019 

Dear Parents, 

 

Training for girl’s football is cancelled today. Tomorrow we have a match 

against Allen in Robertstown GAA at 1.30pm.Leaving school at 1.10pm 

to return at 2.20pm. €3 for bus please. 

Homework Club is on Monday, Wednesday and Thursday only this week 

– due to staff training on Tuesday. 

Please label all items of clothing especially jumpers and tracksuit tops. 

Some tops have been misplaced over the past two weeks. It is very 

difficult to locate lost property if it is not labelled. 

Welcome to Ms. Lauren Cullagh to replace Ms. McCaffrey while she is on 

maternity leave. 

 

PA AGM 
You are all invited to attend the PA AGM on Tuesday night 24th of 

September (tomorrow) at 7.30pm. If you are unable to attend the 

meeting but would like to get involved please submit your name to the 

office before the meeting. 
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Unexplained Absences 
Please note, all absences must be explained if your child is absent. 

Please explain the absence by emailing the office/class teacher or by 

entering the reason on Aladdin Connect. Where a child exceeds 20 days 

absence in a school year, TÚSLA will be notified. 

We are trying to reduce all costs in the school. You can help by 

downloading the Aladdin Connect App and activation it. This means that 

messages can be sent to you by the school free. If you need help with 

this, please contact the school office. 

 

Reminder 
School Curriculum Resource fees are now due. The cost is €50 for the 

first child and €40 for the second and subsequent child. These fees can 

be paid using Aladdin. Please ensure your fees are paid by Halloween. 

 

Pupil Personal Insurance 
The reduced cost of €9 per pupil can be paid on Aladdin until Thursday 
26th of September. Completed application forms must be returned to 
school if you are purchasing the insurance. 
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